
You made it!

Congratulations! You've made it to the end of the school year! A
special shout-out to all the 2024 graduates – we wish you the best
on your journey after high school.

We hope that all students enjoy this much-needed break and stay safe. Please remember that our
summer program starts on July 29th and is mandatory for all students. If your child has a summer
job or family vacations planned, please communicate this with their preceptor, and we will work
with your schedule.

It is important for students to stay engaged throughout the summer to be ready for the fall. If you
need anything over the break, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you!

We are outside this summer!
Vertus will be partnering with events all over the city to connect and engage with the community. If
you are at any of these events, stop by the Vertus table and say hello! We'd love to see you there. If



you know of any other events we should join, feel free to pass them our way. Let's make this
summer a season of connection and community.

Summer Session

Our summer session is around the corner! Below you will see the dates of our summer session
this year

July 29th- Aug. 23rd

Our summer session, scheduled from July 29th to August 23rd, is a mandatory program designed
to offer students the chance to catch up on any missed coursework, get ahead in their studies, and



actively prepare for future college or career endeavors. In addition
to academic enrichment, the session will feature internships and
programs geared towards providing valuable real-world
experiences.

At Vertus High School, we firmly believe in the philosophy that a
year-round program is essential for the holistic development of our
students, both academically and socially. This summer session
aligns with our commitment to offering continuous support for your
child's educational journey.

We encourage you to discuss the importance of active participation in this mandatory summer
session with your child, emphasizing the long-term benefits it will bring to their academic and
personal growth.

New Monroe County Office of Mental Health APP
The APP is available to all Monroe County residents for free. The APP is designed to give everyone
access to essential resources right at your fingertips! As the focus is on Mental Health and
Substance abuse resources, there are a variety of resources for crisis needs and some basic
needs. The APP aims to streamline information about local services, events, and needs, making it
easier to stay connected and informed about what is in our community. The APP has an option to
translate to Spanish. Be sure to download it today and share it with others!
Key Features of the APP:

· Crisis Services
· My Safety Plan
· Suicide Prevention
· Informational Resources
· Wellness Services
· Basic Needs



Click the links below to get more information on our
athletic program:

Athletic Calendar
Athletic Rosters
Sideline Store

https://www.sectionvny.org/public/genie/783/school/4424/date/2024-01-01/view/month/
https://www.sectionvny.org/public/roster/genie/783/school/4424/
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/new_york/eastrochester/vertus-high-school
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